

week 8 Farewell

Cranbrook Day Camp

Dear Cranbrook Day Camp (CDC) Families,

We can't believe the summer is already coming to an end. It truly flew by! It's been such a fun and unforgettable season, and we wanted to send a big thank you for sharing your amazing kids with us!

From sunny days outside, new friendships, trying new things, laughter, and unforgettable camp moments your campers brought so much energy, laughter, and heart to every moment. We feel incredibly lucky to have been part of their summer!

Thank you for your support, your trust, and for being such an important part of our camp community. We loved getting to know your campers and can't wait to welcome your campers back next summer!

Wishing you a great rest of the summer!

The CDC Team





Week 8 Highlights





Camper Quotes

"Camp is my happy place."

"Can I come back next week?"





"Catching a dragon fly and looking at it with a magnifying glass was really cool!"

"I wish camp was all year long!"

"I have a crush on my counselor!"







"I learned how to canoe and held a turtle",

"I didn't know I could have this much fun without Wi-Fi!"





Memorable Camp Moments





Memorable Moments Part 2







Lost & Found Reminder

After camp wraps up on Friday, all lost and found items will be moved to the Summer and Special Programs office (SSP) at 21 Valley Way. If your camper misplaced something during their time at camp, feel free to swing by the office.

ALL UNCLAIMED ITEMS
WILL BE DONATED!